From: Darren Vella [mailto:dvella@ipsconsultinginc.com]

Sent: January 22, 2020 8:34 AM

To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>

Cc: Celeste Kitsemetry <Celeste.Kitsemetry@barrie.ca>; Michelle Banfield
<Michelle.Banfield@barrie.ca>

Subject: Re: Request for Deputation

Good Morning

| would like to request a deputation at the upcoming Council meeting to discuss 829 Essa Road, where a
decision was made at Planning Committee last night.

| would like to speak in objection to the Planning Committee decision on this matter.
Please advise what is necessary to make this deputation.

Regards

Darren Vella, mcip, rep
PRESIDENT & DIRECTOR OF PLANNING
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